
Curbside Meal Service for Enrolled Students in Grades K-12 Grades 
 

Curbside meal service will continue to be offered to families of enrolled K-12 students who are 
learning in a virtual platform, in the event the district switches to a hybrid model. Curbside meal 

distribution will continue to be offered at the Eastview 8/9 Building, unless a particular site is closed 
due to COVID. Please refer to valuable information on the Curbside Order Form which is located 
under the Nutrition area. Please note the distribution information will change if the district switches 

to a district-wide 100% remote model. (Please see below what that process will look like.) 
 

School Meals for Students if the Whole District goes into the 100% Remote Learning Model 
 
The Nutrition Department is here to serve your enrolled K-12 grade students each day that the 
District is in the 100% remote learning mode, weather permitting. Curbside meal service will be 
offered from all 4 district school cafeterias, but you must select the school site closest to your home 
and meals must be pre-ordered by 8:00 A.M. each school morning using the Curbside Meal Service 
form on the District webpage. You can find the form under the Nutrition tab.  
 
To continue to participate in this service, please adhere to the following USDA regulations: 
 

• Only a parent or legal guardian can pick up the meals for their enrolled students at the 
site they list on the curbside form due to USDA regulations.   

• Students will be able to receive a free breakfast meal for the following morning, if it is 
requested on the curbside order form, in addition to the daily lunch meal, as long USDA 
funding lasts. 

• Please note that current pick-up times at each location will be from 9:45-10:15 each school 
day in the designated spot. Please list which school site you will be picking up from and 
remember you can only pick up from that site. 
 
Eastview 8/9 Building (outside-near main entrance) 
 
Orchard Hills Elementary (outside-near bus lane entrance) 
 
Oviatt Elementary (outside-near bus lane entrance) 
 
Lakewood Elementary (outside-near bus lane entrance) 
 
 

• Nutrition employees will need to verify your order was placed prior to distribution. Please 
stay in your vehicle and pop your trunk.  

• In the event of inclement weather, meal distribution could be cancelled. We will make this 
decision as quickly as possible and will communicate that to you prior to distribution times. 

• Please help us stay healthy and do not utilize this service if you have been directly exposed to 
someone with COVID.  
 
 

 


